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Comments: I am gravely concerned about the Rochford mineral exploratory drilling project. I feel this project

could be detrimental and invasive to the sacred lands of the Lakota peoples specifically Pe'Sla. I strongly believe

that an EIS is a must before the impacts of this project can be considered. The environmental impact of drilling in

the area around Pe'Sla is way too dangerous to consider. I also implore you to extend the public comment

period. I am also very concerned about the impact of this drilling project on the integrity of the Rapid Creek

watershed. 

Thank you. 


